From: Seth Alan Woolley <seth@swoolley.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 11:33 AM

**To:** SGGA Exhibits

**Subject:** SB 1559 Pacific Green Party support testimony

**Attachments:** Untitled attachment 00058.dat

To the General Government and Accountability Committee Members

The Pacific Green Party signs on to support the submitted testimony of the Progressive Party of Oregon.

Any improvement in whistleblower protections system-wide in government is a good thing.

Seth Alan Woolley Secretary and Spokesperson Pacific Green Party of Oregon